From:
To: External Email for Local Plans
Date: 17 December 2022 11:28:31

You don't often get email from_< Learn why this is important

CAUTION-THIS EMAIL WAS SENT FROM OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL. DONT OPEN LINKS OR
ATTACHMENTS UNLESS YOURE SURE YOU CAN TRUST THIS SENDER!

Sirs, The points I am to make, you will no doubt, have heard many times before, and after
my last objection with a meeting with a Planning Officer at SS, when I was informed that
Whitehall make the decisions, I do feel this is a waste of my time. However.

. My village has already been ruin by past development, more houses have meant more
people, more cars, a lack of parking, vehicles using Bilbrook and Codsall as a ring road
have raised exhaust emissions affecting air quality and congestion and damage to roads
and speed humps. Medical facilities have not been increased and will be even worse with
848 more households, parking will become a nightmare. School places will be affected,
likewise leisure facilities. I understand this development is intended as a Birmingham
over-spill, if this is true local people should be informed, as this could lead to numerous
complications.

The local area has seriously deteriorated since I moved here in 1960, it is now time to
show more consideration and reject with true purpose any further development.

Derek Bodley.
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